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Unsafe School Choice Option - Notification 
 
 
 
Any student who becomes a victim of a violence, and a criminal charge has been filed, 
shall, to the extent feasible, be permitted to transfer to another school within the school 
district.   For purposes of this rule, a victim of violence is a student who is physically 
injured, sexually assaulted or threatened with physical injury as a result of the 
commission of a crime (as defined by Iowa law)  against the student while the student is 
in the school building or on the grounds of the attendance center.  Within ten calendar 
days following the date of the request, the school district will offer an opportunity to 
transfer to the parent of the student.  Contact the Office of Executive Director for 
appropriate form at 1606 Brady St., Davenport, IA 52803 or (563) 336-5090. 
 
 
 

For purposes of this notice, a violent criminal offense is a forcible felony, physical assault other than  
simple assault, sexual assault, or extortion.  This notice is sent to you under Iowa’s Unsafe School Choice Option 

rules, 281 – Iowa Administrative Code 11.4. 
 

 


